
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

APRIL 19, 1976 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Russell Sweetman 

Ralph Spencer 
Leonard Stubbs 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 
Administrative Assistant John Levermann 

7:30 P.M. 

Mr. Sweetman moved, Mr. Stubbs seconded, motion carried to convene into 
Executive Session to discuss the acquisition of the Temple Property. 

Items to be included on the Agenda for the April 29, 1976 Meeting with 
the School Board will be: the opening of Judson Drive and the extension of 
Johanna Drive. 

Council concurred to appropriate $500.00 from the contingency fund to 
be used in connection with the City's participation in the objections 
before the Public Utilities Commission relative to the application of the 
Dayton Power and Light Company to increase their rates for electric service. 
This $500.00 represents Centerville proportionate share. 

Approved: kL 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


